Mondelez,

International

SNACKING MADE RIGHT

December 12, 2024

Dear Valued Customer,

Please be advised that Mondelez Canada will not be treating their products as zero-rated for the period
from December 14, 2024, to February 15, 2025. During this time, please ensure MDLZ invoices are
processed as per normal process. We are closely monitoring the situation as regulations are finalized
and are staying in close contact with our industry association. Should there be any future relevant
guidance from the CRA, we will promptly communicate any applicable updates.

We appreciate your understanding during this transitional period.

Sincerely, /

Eric Carrier
Head of Finance, Mondeléz Canada

Mondeléz Canada ® 277 Gladstone Avenue e Toronto, ON, M6J 3L9
mondelezinternational.com



